
FEDERAL RESERVE BANK OF CHICAGO

February 5, 1940•

Dear Marrineri

I am pleased to note from press
reports your renomlnation by the President
for an extended term on the Board of Governors
and extend igy congratulations and assure you
of the satisfaction it gives the writer to
have you continue •

With kind personal regards, I am

Since*

Hon. Marriner 5* Eccles,
Board of Governors of the
Federal Reserve System,
Washington, D, C#
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February 7, 1940.

Dear George:

I was very glad to have your
thoughtful note of February 5 with re-
gard to my renoxainat ion* Mi at its fate
may be in the Senatef I do not know, but,
in any case, I appreciate having your
congratulations.

With kindest personal regards,

Sincerely yours,

Mr. George J. Schaller, President,
Federal Reserve ^ank of Chicago,
Chicago, Illinois.

BT:b
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